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Chris Hanson 
Hearst Newspapers 
1701 Pennsylvania Ave. NW 
Suite 610 
Washington, D.C. 20006 
(202 298 6920) 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road s  
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 
Here is a copy of my article on the Stone film. I wish that I 

had had more time and more space, but, despite the limitations, this 
was a fascinating issue to take a look at. I hope that 	have an 
opportunity to do more with the Kennedy case and that we can talk 
again. Thanks very much for your help. 

Sincerely, 

CVIAA/4--- 
Chris Hanson 

P.S. - I'm finding your books so interesting that I want to order 
Oswald in New Orleans. Payment is enclosed. -CH 



12/26/91 

'.jear sarkia, 

In th,: fiw second:s btI•ons 141 calla no to supper, the reaon I do not atop to dot 

z5omethini; other than thii old Ozalid gaper that wain at h.Jrl, I think you did a good and 

a fair story. 

If you do debelop further intereat, or if Ho rat doe, you kuow where you can find 

what I think 	siortlas;hile and interesting !s:oriea. 

If you see anything at all on the atone 	apdreciate your sending what you 

do not need, in part so I'll kalow but moistlY for a more complete/h4torical record. 

Hope you had a good A.44218 and that the year ahead is bettor for us all, 

It 


